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Any enquiries please contact 
 

Gwyneth Fairbairn 

Tel 01387 260454  

E-mail gwyneth.fairbairn@dumgal.gov.uk   

  
 
Dear parent /guardian 
 

PARENTAL SATISFACTION SURVEY 
 
We know how important it is that parents/carers are involved in the life and work of our 
schools. Parents tell us that they particularly care about the relationship with the class 
teacher, the ethos of the school, the quality of the leadership and management, their child’s 
learning and experience at school, pupil behaviour and welfare including the handling of 
issues such as bullying and harassment.  
 
We want to continue to improve our services to families and give our children the best life 
chances -we want to know what you and your child/children think of school through a 
survey. You can access the survey on the council website between the 20th February and 
31st March under the ‘Get in touch with us’ area or from this link. 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/KQMLMBW 
 
The survey is also available as a paper copy from your child’s school office and once 
completed can be returned there also as these will be collated and forwarded on to us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Dr Gillian Brydson 
Head of Education 
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